
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Alan Blount, MA, BSc, QTS 

Newstead Wood School is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity 

No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 

834 8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

 

 

Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

25 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Join Us for Our Carol Service – Wednesday, 18 December 2024 

We are delighted to invite you to our annual Carol Service, which will take place on Wednesday, 18 December 

at 7.00 pm at St. Paul's Church, Crofton Road, BR6 8JE. It promises to be a joyful and festive occasion, with 

beautiful carols sung by our School Choir, Chamber Choir, and Barbershop Boys. Alongside congregational 

carols, we will also share both biblical and traditional readings. 

The service is open to all and completely free to attend. We warmly welcome people of all faiths to join us in 

celebrating the season of goodwill.  

The choir will be performing a wonderful selection of carols, including: 

• Once in Royal David’s City 

• This Little Babe (by Britten) 

• The Lamb (by Tavener) 

• Silent Night 

• Hark! The Herald Angels Sing 

• Gaudete 

• A Gospel Medley 

• O Holy Night 

• O Come, All Ye Faithful 

 

Students involved in the service should be seated and ready to sing by 6.45pm. The service will conclude 

around 8.15pm, followed by a chance to unwind and enjoy refreshments in the church’s Elderberry Café. The 

Parents’ Association will be serving mulled wine, mince pies, and other treats. 

We look forward to sharing this festive evening with you and your family and hope to see you there! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Flanagan 
Head of Music   


